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SAVE THE DATES 

COLOR DAYS 
Art, Music, Physical 

Education & 
 Library Rotation  

Monday   Green 
Tuesday  Red 
Wednesday  White 
Thursday  Blue 
Friday   Green 

 

FEBRUARY 

16 Sweetheart Dance @ 
Lakeside: 5:30-7:30pm 

19 President’s Day—NO 
SCHOOL 

17/18 YEARBOOKS 
are now on Sale. 

 
Yearbooks are $10.00, if you 

are paying with check, 
please make payments to 

Lifetouch.  Order Deadline is March 2, 
2018.  Additional order forms are availa-

ble in the front office of school. 

Tickets are Free! 
Tickets are for 
one adult and 

Lakeside students 
only!  Students 

may bring a parent, grandparent, 
or special adult in their life.  An 

adult must stay 
with their child
(ren) during the 

entire event.  Raf-
fles from local 

businesses will be given away 
all night. 

Mr. Hoog’s Headlines… 

NO SCHOOL 
 

Monday, February 19, 2018 
 

Presidents’ Day 

Hello Lakeside Parents and Guardians,   

If your child is in 3rd or 4th grade, please note that ISTEP+ testing begins the 
week of February 26.  We ask that you attempt to refrain from scheduling ap-
pointments, especially during morning hours, during that week.   
 
Our 3rd graders will begin IREAD-3 testing on Monday,  March 12.  It is abso-
lutely critical for 3rd graders to be present for each session of the IREAD-3 test 
on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday of that week.  There are no make-ups 
after Friday, March 16.  If a student misses all or any portion of the test by the 
end of that week, they will automatically have to attend the IREAD-3 summer 
session and take the assessment again.   
 
I am very proud of our staff and students for the great teaching and learning that 
takes place at Lakeside every day!  I am confident our students will be ready to 
do well on these high-stakes assessments ahead.  Thanks for your continued 
support with having your children at school on time each day and ready to 
learn! 
 
Have a nice weekend! 
Mr. Hoog 



Room Teacher Student Room Teacher Student Room  Teacher Student 

1 McAllen Jordan 10 Harrison Jason 19 Milligan Carlos 

2 Ward Andrea 11 Holmes Mia 20 Vincz  

3 McIntrye Caleb 12 Jackson Lacieona 21 Gardner Durell 

4 Rojas Winnie 13 Wiegand Quintaze 22 Nelms Journei 

5 Tople Shawniya 14 Sutton Aolani 23 Mattax Ameer 

6 Anderson Zackariah 15 Wittman Kennedi 24 Lawver Angel 

7 Mitchell Tyler 16 Young Leslie XL Hopes Zander/Marleigh 

8 Hessong Jazzmyn 17 Williams Damari    

9 Elkins Unique 18 Ward Jalynn    

CORE STUDENTS FOR THE WEEK OF February 5-9, 2018 

Welcome to the Counselor’s Cor-
ner! 

 

 This Week: As Valentine’s Day ap-
proaches, here in the counselor’s office 
we are working on how our words affect others. A re-
cent lesson I did talks about the importance of using 
kind words. Often times I notice students “joking” with 
each other, but can quickly escalate to something very 
hurtful. KNOW THE IMPACT of your words! Try prac-
ticing the simple task of giving a compliment...tell 
someone in your household that you like their shoes 
or outfit! 

 

 Parents: Ask your child this week, “what have 
you done to show kindness to someone?” Have 
your child say it outloud, and let them know that is 
AWESOME! 

 

 Remind your student to continue showing kind-
ness to their teachers and peers...this is a HUGE part 
of showing RESPECT as a part of C.O.R.E. (Civility, 
Order, Respect, and Excellence) 

 
As always, reach out if you have any questions or con-
cerns! Part of being a school counselor is being avail-
able to parents as much as to students! 

JUMP ROPE FOR HEART  IS ON 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2018. 
 
Information for this event was distributed to stu-
dents during PE classes.  All money raised goes 

to the American Heart Association to fight heart disease.  
Thank you for your efforts with this event.  Please help the 
AHA!! 

PAWS for Books @ the Lakeside Book Fair 
Wednesday, March 7 - Monday, March 12  in the Me-

dia Center 
 
COME, STAY, READ A GREAT TALE!  Start saving 
your money!  There will be lots of books for the 
whole family at the Spring book fair. Students will 
preview and fill out wish lists and shop during school 
hours.  The fair will also be open during the Spring 
Carnival on Friday, March 9.   

Book Fair Flyers will be coming home soon.  Find out 
more information about books at the fair at http://
www.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parentvideo?
scrlybrkr=3e752646# 

You can visit the PAWS for Books Fair website at  
http://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/
lakesideelementaryschool25.  

 The online fair opens up on March 2 - March 15 if 
you’d like to shop for books online.  Due to Spring 
Break, the books won’t be delivered until after April 
2nd. 

 
We are in search of parent volunteers so if you’d like 
to help either during the day or during Lakeside’s 
Spring Carnival Book Fair Night, please contact 
Kathy Golten at kgolten@warren.k12.in.us 
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